
From:   
Sent: 28 January 2019 18:23 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Building Plans 

 

I object to the planning of houses and small industrial buildings being constructed around the 

area where Glentress Cottage lies. This is a beautiful part of the country and have stayed at 

this particular cottage on numerous times for it’s peace and beautiful scenery   

 

Yours sincerely  

 


